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13 May 2022  

 
RESIGNATION BY MUNICIPAL MANAGER OF HARRY GWALA DISTRICT 
MUNICIPALITY.  

 
This serves as an official notification to the community members and staff of Harry 
Gwala District Municipality that Mrs A.N Dlamini has resigned with immediate effect 

from the position of Municipal Manager.  
 
Mrs. Dlamini stated in her resignation letter that she opted to resign due to personal 

reasons, specifically her commitment to her family.  
With this development, Executive Director: Social Services and Development Planning, 
Mrs. Thobile Thiyane Magaqa, will be acting as the Municipal Manager until the 
recruitment process of appointing the new Municipal Manager is finalised.  

 
District Mayor Cllr. Z.D Nxumalo thanked Mrs. Dlamini for her dedication and 
commitment to her duties in serving the communities of Harry Gwala during her 

tenure.  
 
“The municipality is of course saddened by the immediate resignation of Mrs Dlamini 

but we could not have persuaded her to stay since her decision to resign was to 
concentrate on matters related to her family. On behalf of District I hereby extend 
sincerest words of appreciation to Mrs Dlamini for her leadership role during the years 

which she diligently served as the Municipal Manager, we wish her all the best in her 
future endeavours.”  
 

 
ISSUED BY HARRY GWALA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY COMMUNICATIONS UNIT.  
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